
Good morning 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – Request for Information 
Our reference FOI863 
 
I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner on 13 October 2021 as follows: 
 
This is an information request relating to size of offices, revenue and general staffing of your PCC 
office. 
  
Please provide the following information: 
 

  The total cost of the Police and Crime Commissioner’s office in 2016-17, 2017-18, 2018-19, 2019-
20, and 2020-21 

  The total remuneration bill in 2016-17, 2017-18, 2018-19, 2019-20, and 2020-21. 
Remuneration should be taken to mean pay, pension contributions, bonuses and any other 
benefits in kind. Please itemize all of these separately. 

 The total remuneration paid to the Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner in 2016-17, 
2017-18, 2018-19, 2019-20, and 2020-21 
 

 
I would advise you that we have not had a Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner since the May 
2016 Election. 
 
Full details of the information you have requested has already been published in our annual 
accounts. These can be viewed on our website by using the following link. https://www.humberside-
pcc.gov.uk/Transparency/What-We-Spend-and-How-We-Spend-It/What-We-Spend-and-How-We-
Spend-It.aspx#Accounts 
 
Kind regards. 
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